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Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

This letter supersedes and cancels our letter to you of February 2, 1976, on
the same subject.

It has become necessary to establish a Saturday work schedule for Gas
Transmission Technicians in Pipe Line Operations at Kettleman in order to perform main-
tenance on the West Valley microwave system. This change will provide a period of
overall testing of Communication facilities on a systemwide basis with a minimum of
interference with other activities.

Accordingly, Company proposes, pursuant to Subsection 202.l6(b) of the Physical
Agreement, to establish a Tuesday through Saturday work schedule on the first and third
weeks of each month, excluding the first Saturday of January and September. In addition,
Company proposes to schedule two Technicians to work on the second Saturday in April due
to the need to coordinate work scheduled on this day elsewhere in the system. Company
further proposes to alternate the Saturday work among all qualified Technicians who are
at the Kettleman location including any that may be added in the future.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so indicate
in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter to Company.
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LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO
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Business Manager


